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Staff of Congressman Smith to visit Auburn 
(KLZA)-- A member of the staff of Nebraska 3rd District Congressman Adrian
Smith will be in Auburn on Wednesday, June 21.

Area residents will have an opportunity to meet with a staff member from 1 - 3
p.m. at the Auburn Memorial Library at 1810 Courthouse Avenue.

The mobile office program allows area residents to meet directly with the
Congressman's staff about federal issues, receive assistance with a federal agency
or take advantage of the services available through his office.

For more information you may contact Congressman Smith's Grand Island office
at 308-384-3900.
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